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523 MAIN STREET, GLEN WILLIAMS, ONTARIO (9o5) 702-8311.
OPEN 7 DAYS A WEEK IN DECEMBER. 11 AM - 6 PM
NoRTH ON MoUNTAIN ViEw AT HWY#7 IN GEORGETOWN

A

Residents offer Halton police their opinion
on what level of service the public expects

By Lisa TALLYN
Staff Writer

bout 15 area residents

attended a meeting

Wednesday night (Nov.
18) at the Georgetown police sta-
tion to give their opinions on
policing to the Halton Regional
Police Service.

Keith Moore, senior planner
with Halton Police, said input is
being sought from the public to
set some goals for the service and
determine how many officers will
be required. Volunteers are also
canvassing the public at the
region’s shopping malls through
the end of the month.

Meetings were also held in
Milton, Oakville and Burlington.

At the Georgetown meeting,
area residents filled out question-
naires and were asked what

response times they expected
from police, as well as what level
of service.

Respondents were asked how
much of an officer’s time should
be spent responding to calls for
service, on patrol, doing commu-
nity-based and crime prevention
projects.

Moore wouldn’t comment on
the responses received so far
because more are being collected
and he didn’t want to “taint”
those responses.

The same questions have also
been posed to members of region-
al council, the police services
board and the project’s steering
committee.

When all the data has been col-
lected information will be
inputted into a computer and a
$45,000 computer program called
Staff Wizard will show how many
officers will be required based on

the needs inputted. Moore said
the Halton service is the only
Canadian police service using the
program but it has been used for
some time in Seattle, Colorado
and Liverpool, England.

“It gives a really good picture
of how well you are doing right
now,” said Moore. He added it
will determine how many people
would be needed optimally.

“This is not the be all and end
all of staffing and deployment
it’s a tool to assist us with that,”
he said.

Moore said in the past, staffing
needs had been based on histori-
cal comparisons, population and
crime ratios and the information
provided by the computer pro-
gram is “another piece of the
puzzle.”

He expects to have the results
from running the data through
the program early next year.

Halton Region Transportation Studies -
Notice of Public Meetings
December 1998

(Formerly Hwys. 5 & 25)

Halton Council has initiated the preparation of a comprehensive Corridor Strategy for each of these roads.
The Regional Road 5 & 25 Corridor Strategies have a number of key components as follows:

Traffic Operations

Urban Design and Development
Transportation Planning (Road and Transit)
Engineering Assessment of Roads and Bridges
Financial and Implementation Plan

Safety Audit (working with the Halton Regional Police)

REGIONAL ROADS 5 & 25 CORRIDOR STRATEGIES

also address specific transportation problems an

HALTON FUNCTIONAL ROAD NETWORK
& NORTH HALTON TRANSPORTATION STUDY

north of Regional Road 5 (Dundas Street).

Public input is a very import
stakeholders and interest groups with the oppor

Halton Region, in conjunction with the municipalities of Halton Hills, Milton, Oakville and Burlington, has
initiated a review of the role, function, needs and service level of major roads in the Region with the

objective of determining the most cost-effective way of managing the road system. Part of this study will
d solutions within the Region, particularly in the area

ant part of this study and the study process is designed to provide the public,
tunity to interact on an on-going basis with the study

team of Regional staff, municipal staff and consultants. The purpose of the second series of public
meetings is to seek input on the alternative transportation solutions, long term roadway improvements
and future functional road classification. The meetings will be held at the following locations:

The Regional Road 5 (Hwy. 5) Corridor Strategy will focus on the sections in Oakville and

Burlington. The Regional Road 25 (Hwy.25) Corridor Strategy will focus on 2 sections, QEW to
in Oakville and between Britannia and Derry Roads in the Town of Milton.
It is essential that these Corridor Strategies be prepared with the direct participation and involvement of

Burnh

the general public, road users, abutting landowners and residents of nearby neighbourhoods. There are
two public meetings scheduled for this study in December to present preliminary results, findings and

options.

Wednesday, December 2, 1998
Halton Regional Centre Auditorium
Regional Road 25,north of the QEW, Oakville

Tuesday, December 8, 1998
Brant Hills Community Centre - Activity Rm
2330 Duncaster Drive, Burlington

Both Locations: 7:00 - 8:00 p.m. Open House
8:00 - 8:30 p.m. Presentations & Questions

8:30 - 9:30 p.m. Workshop

Wednesday, December 2, 1998
Halton Regional Centre Auditorium
Regional Road 25, north of QEW, Oakville

Tuesday, December 1, 1998
GCeorgetown Cultural Centre
9 Church Street, Georgetown

Thursday, December 3, 1998
Milton Leisure Centre
1 700 Main Street East, Milton

Both Locations: 6:00 p.m. - Open House
7:00 p.m. - Presentation followed by workshop

Tuesday, December 8, 1998
Brant Hills Community Centre - Activity Rm
2330 Duncaster Drive, Burlington

Both Locations: 7:00 p.m. - Open House /Displays / Presentation

To contact the study team and/or place your name on the mailing list, please call or write to:

To contact the Study Team and/or place your name on the mailing list, please call:

Mr. Mike Deisey, P.Eng
Totten Sims Hubicki Associates
Phone 1-800-668-1983

Fax 1-905-668-0221

Email: mdelsey@tsh.ca

Mr. David McCleary
Region of Halton
Phone: 905-825-6161-Ext.7207
* Fax: 905-825-8822
Email: mcclearyd@region.halton.on.ca

Brant Hills

Community Centre

These studies are being undertaken as a Master Plan in accordance with the

Mr. John Sutherns, P.Eng
McCormick Rankin Corporation
2655 North Sheridan Way
Mississauga, Ont. L1N 9j2
Phone 905-823-8500

Fax: 905-823-8503

Email: mrc@mrc.ca

Georgetown
Cultural Centre

Public Input will be documented in the Master Plan report which will satisfy Phases 1 & 2 of the Class EA.

The programs for the public meetings listed in this advertisement
have been co-ordinated to provide the public with the opportunity

to obtain information on both studies.
visit our web site www.region.halton.on.ca/ppw/roads

Mr. Nick Zervos C.E.T.

Region of Halton

1151 Bronte Road,

QOakville, Ontario L6M 3L1

Phone: 905-825-6161-Ext.7632

Fax: 905-825-8822

E-mail: zervosn@region.halton.on:ca

Steelas Ave.

Milton Leisure
Centre

“Class Environmental Assessment for Municipal Road Projects”.




